
Elementary Principal Board Report for October 2016 

 

1. SINA process- although not officially SINA anymore we continue process of working on 

our math curriculum- met with AEA staff to continue moving forward with curriculum 

and whats best for our students 

2. Homecoming activities were a lot of fun, HS royalty joined us on our activities 

3. Celebrated National Walk to School day Oct 5th 

4. PBIS meeting attended workshop Oct 10th 

5. Parent Teacher Conferences coming up on Nov 1st and 3rd 

 

 

 

 

 

 


